Ramsey Mortuary Chapels
Heritage and Archive Centre

By Jane Yardley — Chair, Friends
of Ramsey Mortuary Chapels

By the time that you read this, September will
be over and what a sad and strange month it’s
been.

Although the Queen was 96 and had been
looking quite frail recently, she somehow gave
the impression that she would be with us forever
and her death came as shock to many of us.

It was unanimously decided by all the
members of Ramsey Mortuary Chapels that out of
respect for Her Majesty, we would not open the
chapels for Heritage Day.

We are sorry if we inconvenienced anyone, but
we felt it was the right thing to do.

On a lighter note, we have been sorting
through some of the photographs that we have
been given for our archive and we need to pick
your brains!

Does anyone know where this building was, or
is and what it was used for?

The person who kindly donated it only knows
that it is somewhere in or around Ramsey.

If you have any ideas, then please contact me
on: - janem.yardley@gmail.com, as we would
love to know.

Thank you for your help.




